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26th September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am excited to announce that after the October half term we are continuing to offer the skateboarding after-

school club on Mondays for children in Y1, Y2 and Y3 with our friends from Active Sports. The club will run 

from 3.30 - 4.30pm. 

 

Your child does not need to own a skateboard or safety pads to attend the club, but may bring their own if 

they so wish.  

 

Please log into your School Gateway account to secure a place for your child. Only the first 20 children to 

sign up can be accepted to the club for this term and this will be taken on a first come first serve basis. The 

cost of the club will be £14.00 for a 5 week club beginning on Monday 13th November 2023. This payment 

must also be made, in advance of the club starting, payable via School Gateway. 

 

To book your child’s place at the club,  please select the relevant child and then select CLUBS. You need to 
book onto the relevant sessions, and confirm how your child is going to be collected. This is a block booking 
only. Once your booking is confirmed you will then need to select the PAYMENTS section and make your 
payment for the booking by adding it to your basket and checking out. Please note that you must book your 
child onto the club sessions first before making the payment.  
 
The Payment section also asks for your consent for your child to attend the club, therefore this process and 
payment must be completed before the club commences. 
 
We appreciate that this is a new process so please do contact the school office on 01482 667352 should 
you require any assistance. 
 
Many thanks 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mr Miller 

PE Coordinator 
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